
Weldon T. Burton CPA
2 South 56  Place, Suite 201-E ! Ridgefield, WA. 98642 ! 360-896-7470 ! Fax: 360-727-7637 !th

Email wtbpdx@gmail.com

January 19, 2012

Dave Danner, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission
Attn:  Records Center
PO Box 47250
Olympia WA  98504-7250

RE: Peninsula Sanitation Service, Inc.
G-011
Fuel Surcharge Filing

On behalf of Peninsula Sanitation Service, Inc., G-011, I enclose the following documents for a
Fuel Surcharge Filing:

1. Tariff Check Sheet 37  Revised Page No. 2, which includes Special Fuel Surchargeth

Supplement No. 25.

2. Special Fuel Surcharge Supplement No. 25.

3. Less than Statutory Notice Form requesting an effective date of February 1, 2012 for this
filing.

4. Solid Waste Fuel Surcharge Test Worksheet indicating an allowable fuel surcharge of
2.72%.

If approved, this surcharge would generate approximately $57,407 in annual revenue which is an
increase of 2.72% to the customers of Peninsula Sanitation Service, Inc..

Customers will be notified of the surcharge during their normal billing cycle.

If there are any questions please contact the undersigned.

Your truly,

Weldon T. Burton CPA

cc: Diane Carter
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